TO:  Participants in the RSIF workshop process





FROM:  Susan Schneider, PG&E


              Mike Jaske, CEC staff


              Curtis Kebler, SCE


              Barbara Baldwin, SDG&E





Each of the above parties has contributed different sections of this document, and efforts are still underway to develop a consolidated version.  As such, the document is still a work in
